
Dear CAPASUS members, 
 
Thank you for those who made it to the 40th annual conference! I would like to 
congratulate President Ho's success, and thanks to all of the officers and volunteers last 
year who made the conference such a success.   
 
As a junior member to the organization, I must confess that I am quite nervous about 
leading the organization after such a wonderful celebration for our 40th anniversary. I 
will do my best and hope you all will continue to support CAPASUS and return to our 
conference next year.  
 
I have put together our staff list for 2016-2017 term except we are still looking for a state 
representative for Tennessee/Kentucky (any volunteer?). Please see attachment. Once 
we have the first staff meeting, I will update you on our goals for the new year.  
 
Meanwhile, I will forward some information regarding activities from other organizations 
in separate emails.  
 
If you have any concerns/suggestions, please feel free to contact me. 
 
Thank you! 
 
Best, 
  

Hsi-Ling Huang, Ph.D. (黃喜玲) 

President, CAPASUS, 2016-2017 

 


